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Following the 50th Anniversary Banquet of the 
Moraga Historical Society, featuring Laura Akley, 
architectural historian and author of "San 
Francisco's Jewel City: The Panama-Pacific 
International Exposition of 1915," second vice 
president Dick Olsen orchestrated a fun-filled, 
informational "Romeria" (field trip) highlighting 
Exposition art and architecture. The group traveled 
to the De Young Museum to view masterpieces that 
were displayed at the Palace of Fine Arts during the 
Exposition, some of which have not been viewed 
since the culmination of the event. Then it was off 
to the Palace of Fine Arts to view a model of the 
Exposition and learn more of the planning and 
execution of this spectacular undertaking. The trip 
concluded at the California Historical Society 
Museum.  
 
Membership in the Moraga Historical Society 
enables you to receive the "Quarterly" - a 
publication filled with Moraga, Contra Costa and 
California historical information and fascinating 
stories. For membership information, contact Bill 
Lund at (925) 376-3520 or the History Center at 
(925) 377-8734. 

 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

 
back  

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/ar...cal-Society-Concludes-its-Celebration-of-50-Years.html [1/26/2016 3:03:50 PM]

file:///C|/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C|/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue0924/The-Moraga-Historical-Society-Concludes-its-Celebration-of-50-Years.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | The Moraga Historical Society Concludes its Celebration of 50 Years


